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Comments: We urge the Forest Service NOT to log 5,000 acres  north of Morehead along the Sheltowee Trace

National Recreation Trail in the Daniel Boone National Forest.  Logging our forests to reset succession for a

"ruffed Grouse" habitat during this time of climate emergency would be far more harmful to our environment than

not having that habitat in place. Right now, and until we have reached an effective point of draw-down (the point

in time where CO2 in our atmosphere starts dropping and climate is starting to settle) we cannot afford to lose

more forests. Alone the soil-c that is released by logging would add to our current carbon-budget, not to mention

the trees themselves, the emissions from the logging equipment and transport. We simply don't have the luxury

to remove our single tool for draw down and emit enormous added emissions. Thank you.


